

Tractor Supply Company Invites VFW Posts to 'Salute Our Troops'

VFW Posts Can Register Today!

Mar 31, 2015

KANSAS CITY, Mo. – In honor of our nation's heroes, the VFW is again teaming up with Tractor Supply Company (TSC) to make this year's Memorial Day weekend a community event across the nation! On May 23, TSC, the largest farm and ranch store chain in the United States, is offering local VFW Posts the unique opportunity to host onsite events at stores coast-to-coast to honor our fallen heroes and showcase their patriotism.

Encourage your Post to join in and register today for the "Salute Our Troops" event.

With over 1,400 TSC stores nationwide, this is a great opportunity for VFW Posts. In support of one of America's most sacred days, VFW members will have the chance to show communities all across the nation that NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

Facing diminishing opportunities for recruiting and Poppy distribution, and for strengthening community ties in high traffic, public locations, this is an opportunity we cannot afford to miss. TSC is kindly offering their locations for hosting onsite planned activities like BBQs, games and military displays to draw in community members (approved events may vary by location).

In conjunction with the VFW events, TSC customers and guests can sign "Thank You" notes to active duty service members for their service and sacrifice.

Help maximize VFW participation TODAY. Encourage your Post to register for the "Salute Our Troops" event on May 23. The process is simple. Register at www.tractorSupply.com/VFW.

Again, this is a unique opportunity that will greatly benefit our organization in a number of ways - we just have to take advantage of it.

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS